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June 7, 2005

John N. Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

Dear John Sampson:

We received the letter you sent to KCSJ NewsTalk 590am and we verify that the
information was correct. We are pleased that you had the opportunity to listen to
one of our stations. Thank you for listening.

Sincerely,

Olene Greenwood
Market Manager / Vice President
Clear Channel Radio-Pueblo
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